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5 April 2019

Dear Parents/Guardians

Revision Resources

In preparation for the Year 7-9 Assessments which take place during the week
commencing 13 May, revision help for each subject has been placed on the school
website, together with a copy of the assessment schedule for each year group. Please
follow the first links below and click on the Revision Guides link:

http://www.bws-school.org.uk/main/Lower_School/ (Years 7-8)

http://www.bws-school.org.uk/main/Middle _School/ (Year 9)

Please encourage your son to refer to the information supplied there as he prepares for his
exams.

Thank you for your support.

Yours sincerely

G-t}

S D Smallwood
Head Master
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